
  

 

 

Please be aware there will be changes to the Sapphire Aquatic 

Centre Car Park and entry from Monday 31 August to Thursday 3 

September 2020. 

These changes are required to connect stormwater drainage for the 

new Multi-Purpose Sports Building being constructed next to SAC. 

• Monday 31 August- the front car spaces will be unavailable 
(accessible car parks still available) 

• Tuesday 1, Wednesday 2 and Thursday 3 September- a 
temporary entry/exit will be set up at rear of car park.  

Please observe all signs, directions and barriers put in place 

We ask for your patience during these works and to please be 

mindful of other customers and vehicles.  

  

 

Sapphire Aquatic Centre 

190 Pambula Beach Rd, Pambula Beach NSW 2548 

Phone: (02) 6494 3100 

Email: info@sapphireaquatic.com.au 
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